
Representatives,

The newest wake restrictions passed last year have greatly reduced the number of boaters during the highest use times on the river.  
Please let us try these restrictions out for a longer time period and see how they impact the issue.  I understand there are many 
homeowners who would like to minimize the waves impacting their beautiful docks and backyards.  The public waterways are public 
and need to remain open to all with only the LEAST amount of restrictions necessary.

Thanks for your time,
Jared Carkin


